
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Hernesman’s Tabbed to Lead Nease HS Program 

 

JACKSONVILLE, FL, 5/11/19— Hugh and Stephanie Hernesman have been selected by 

Nease High School Athletic Driector Matt McCool to lead the Nease High School (Ponte Vedra, 

FL) Volleyball program. 

 

“We’re extremely excited to lead the Nease Volleyball program. As the sport of volleyball 

continues to grow in St. John’s County and the greater Jacksonville area, there is great potential 

for Nease to continue its ascension into one of the best programs in the area. More importantly, 

this is an incredible opportunity to lead young female athletes and help develop them into high 

character young adults that will be tremendous role models for younger generation female 

athletes to come after them. We’re eager to get started and begin to develop our program’s 

positive, learning culture. We’ve had the opportunity to learn from some great coaches during 

the course of our 20+ years of coaching and look forward to getting in the gym and helping our 

athletes achieve their volleyball goals”, said Hernesman. 

 

“We want our club members and families to know that this will in no way affect 

Jacksonville Skyline and our plans or commitment to the club. Steph and I are 

100% committed to Skyline and will continue to do our best to provide our 

athletes with the best possible training they can receive. We expect the club to 

continue the growth we’ve seen in the last 18-months and anticipate serving even 

more athletes and providing additional teams for the 2019-20 season,” 

commented Hugh Hernesman. 

 

### 

 

Jacksonville Skyline Juniors is a youth volleyball club serving the greater Jacksonville area. We 

train our athletes to get them to THEIR next level.       

 


